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Addendum No. 1 
 
This addendum forms a part of the Request for Qualifications (“RFQ”) seeking Statements of 
Qualifications (“SOQ”) from design-build teams to design and construct a water treatment plant 
(the “Project”).  It modifies the original RFQ to incorporate answers to questions raised through 
July 12, 2018.   
 
Additionally, this addendum modifies the first question of Section I(1) of the prequalification 
application (Exhibit A of the RFQ) to read as follows:   
 
1. Do you possess a valid and current Class A California contractor’s license? 
 
 
Please be advised that the date to submit the prequalification application has been extended to July 
20, 2018, at 2:00 p.m. The remainder of the RFQ remains unchanged.  
  
 

 
Questions and Answers 
 
1. Can you send a list of interested teams? 

At this time the following individuals have requested a copy of the RFQ:  

Name Company Email Phone 

Megan Krause Beyaz & Patel mkrause@beyazpatel.com 925-949-2613 

Penny Carlo Carollo Engineering pcarlo@carollo.com 559-490-4357 

Chad Coleman Coleman Engineering chad@coleman-eng.com 916-791-1188 

Theresa Bautista Drake Haglan tbautista@drakehaglan.com 916-363-4210 ext 208 

Brent Phillips Frank A Olsen Company brent.phillips@frankaolsen.com 559-639-0075 

June Roitman Gateway Pacific Construction roitman@gatewaypacific.com 916-665-4116 

Liz Robey GSE Construction erobey@gseconstruction.com 925-583-2672 

Nichole Kazynsi Industrial Automation Group Nkazynski@automationgroup.com 559-217-7513 

Kevin Norgaard Michael K Nunley & Assoc knorgaard@mknassociates.us 559-500-4750 ext 1104 

Ana Hitchings Papich Construction AnaHitchings@papichconstruction.com   

Sarah Luna Telstar Instruments sluna@telstarinc.com 559-584-7116 

Michelle Shimizu Vanir michelle.shimizu@vanir.com 559-240-9808 

Other teams may also have viewed the RFQ or otherwise be interested in the Project 
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2. Will the City make available the results of the pilot program so we can review prior to 
responding to the RFQ? 

Yes.  The City will schedule a time period in July for one member of each prequalified 
design-build team to review the results pilot program in person at the Lemoore Public 
Works Department.  

3. Who were the firms involved with the pilot program and are they able to participate on the 
design-build project? 

AdEdge Water Technologies  is the technology provider who successfully conducted and 
completed the State approved pilot program over the past 1.5 years in consultation with QK 
(The City’s Engineer), Corona Environmental Consulting, and Carollo Engineers who is 
providing engineering services for the City’s master planning efforts.   

AdEdge may be included as a member of any design-build team as a pre-approved and pre-
selected supplier of the technology/process design, and process treatment equipment 
packages for the 3 plants.   The contact for AdEdge for any questions or support is Mr. Greg 
Gilles, greg@adedgetechnologies.com  (770) 883-2280.    The City will also consider other 
suppliers of technology/process design with demonstrated ability to complete the Project.   
 
4. Will you send a copy of the Pilot Study Report that was prepared and approved by DDW? 

See above.  

5. What engineering firm assisted the City with the Pilot Study? 

See above.  

6. Is that firm eligible to partner on a design-build team and compete for this current contract? 

Yes.  

 

END OF ADDENDUM  


